## Certified Public Accountants Financial • Tax • Management Services

December 14, 2009

Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P. O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:

Waste Control, Inc. M4765

G-101 – Extension Docket No. TG-091653

Dear Executive Secretary:

This letter will confirm our request for an additional one month extension for the above rate revision for G-101. Rates will then be effective February 1, 2010.

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me or Joe Willis. Reach Joe at Waste Control, phone (360)425-4302 and email <u>jwillis@wcrecycling.com</u>. My email address is a new one and is gbooth@boothdavis.com.

Very truly yours,

GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC

G. L. Booth, CPA

Cc: Joe Willis, President Waste Control, Inc.